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RE: Pacific Mackerel Assessment, Harvest Specifications, and Management Measures - Final
Action

Chair Anderson and Council members, I'm submitting these comments and recommendations on behalf of CWPA and
California's wetfish industry. We would greatly appreciate your consideration of our concerns and acknowledge the need for
more flexibility in both the stock assessment priority process and Terms of Reference for update assessments. Thank you.



